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January 24, 1990 
 
Complaint and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount 
of Claim: $7,557,072.00+.  

January 30, 1990 
 

Copies of Complaint forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.   
 February 1, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant 
January 31, 1990.  
 February 2, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy 
Attorney General February 1, 1990.  
 March 19, 1990 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order;  “AND 
NOW, this 19th day of March, 1990, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that 
all further pleadings herein are STAYED and that the Defendant, 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of Transportation, has 120 
(One Hundred Twenty) days from the date of this Order to file its 
Answer or response, if necessary.  The parties are further ORDERED 
and DIRECTED to supply the Board of Claims with a status report 
immediately upon the expiration of the said 120-day extension.”  
Copies forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for 
Defendant.  
 March 21, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated March 19, 1990, 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff March 20, 1990.  
 March 21, 1990 
 
acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated March 19, 1990, 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant March 20, 1990.  
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July 17, 1990 
 
Answer and New Matter filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 August 6, 1990 
 
Claimant’s First Request for Production of Documents Addressed to 
Respondent filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to 
attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 March 23, 1995 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated March 16, 1995, 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff March 20, 1995.  
 March 23, 1995 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated March 16, 1995, 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant March 21, 1995.  
 
 


